
KOMITET DO SPRAW RADIOFONII 
P O L S K I E RADI O 
ZESPÓL PROGRAMO DLA ZAGRANICY 

Er. hermit Geary, 

R.F.D. No. 2, 

Walnutport, 

FEiú SYL'VAco I A, 

U.S.A. 

Dear ,,,r. Geary, 

Warszawa, dn. 2&11r54 
ul. Noakowsk;eg) 24 tel. 8-94-20 

Thank you very much for your letter. 

Enclosed please find our Ç,ü, card and our program 

schedule of r l.glish language transmissions to Korth Anerica. 
We hope that you will be able to follow our broadcasts 
regularly and find them instructive and enjoyable. 

Thank you very much for your hind wishes to our 

túff. We hope that you have received our Season "s Greetings 
;ith our sincerest wishes to you and all tue Americaa people 
for a happy, prosperous and peaceful year 1954. 

Sincerely yours, 
En.cl o r 

Edïtor in Chief 

Prasa" Stalinogród, 1020. 16.2.53 R-4-21300. Al, pism 80 g. 2000. 


